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Regulatory Alert – South Korea 

South Korea – Consultation on proposed amendments to 
labelling  

 
The South Korea Regulator, National Radio Research Agency (RRA), have confirmed that a 
public consultation is underway concerning possible amendments to the labelling methods 
applicable to Conformity Assessment for Broadcasting Telecommunications Equipment. 

 

The main changes proposed concern amendments to the Conformity Assessment Number 
(Certification number) Please find a summary of the main changes below: 

 

- A change to the ‘Indication of Broadcasting Communication Equipment’ code of the 
Conformity of Assessment Number from ‘MSIP’ to ‘R’, as follows: 

 

                Conformity Assessment number (Certification number) -  old format: 

 

 Conformity Assessment number (Certification number) - proposed new format: 
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- To allow the use of the underscore ( _ ) in the Conformity Assessment Number in 
addition to letters, numbers and the hyphen ( - ). 

 

- No need to indicate the Conformity Assessment Number on the product packaging, in 
cases where this is already shown on the product and is clearly visible through 
transparent packaging. 

 

Any interested parties may submit comments, opinions or suggestions to wnkim@korea.kr, or by 
telephoning +82-61)338-4712. The deadline for comments to be submitted is 26th November 
2017.  

 

Please find below the official publication of this consultation on the RRA website. The publication 
is in Korean language only. 

 

http://www.rra.go.kr/ko/notice/policyList_view.do?pc_seq=688&pc_type=1&pc_status=&searchCo
n=&searchTxt=&sortOrder  

 

 

For further information on this Alert, please contact: 

Tapan Brahmbhatt 
Product Compliance Specialists             
Email: tapan@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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